

5th June 2020

Club Development Update

Dear Members,

I am pleased to advise you that on the 26th May, Director Dennis Halford and I signed the Project Development Agreement (PDA) with Arden. The PDA is the formal contract between the Club and Arden and now enables Arden to commence the formal planning processes with The Hills Council and the NSW Planning Department. We will continue to work closely with Arden to ensure the project delivers the very best outcomes for our members including an ultra-modern clubhouse and superior bowling facilities.

Getting to this point has been a lengthy process to get to this point that has required much effort and patience from the directors, management of the club and the club members.

We thank all the members for their support to date in what will be a very significant project in the club's history. The new modern club facility will be of great benefit to the Baulkham Hills community for many years to come.

Regards,
Ken Carroll

Chairperson